
 

 
 

August 28, 2015 

  

To: GenFlex Distributors and Contractors 

Subject: Massachusetts VOC Regulation Changes 

 

Effective September 1, 2015, new VOC regulations will be in effect for the entire state of Massachusetts.  

In an on-going effort to keep you informed and help you to comply with VOC regulations, GenFlex 
Roofing Systems would like to make you aware that, effective September 1, 2015, new VOC regulations 
will be in effect for the entire state of Massachusetts.  
 
GenFlex will discontinue the sale of the standard adhesive/primer and sealant products in VOC-regulated 
areas (shown in red in the below graphic). To meet the various VOC regulations within the United States, 
GenFlex offers a full range of low VOC and solvent free products. You can find more information on these 
products on our website at www.GenFlex.com. Please note that the regulation does permit the use of 
standard VOC products until May 1, 2016.  

GenFlex is dedicated to helping you stay informed of the latest product and technical information from our 
company. For more information, please see Massachusetts VOC restrictions rule. 

 

http://www.mass.gov/eea/docs/dep/service/regulations/proposed/adhpregr.pdf

